
Jan 6: Back to School
Jan 20: Martin Luther King Jr. Day
               No School
Jan 21: Grade Transmittal Day 
              No School 
Feb 7: District Health and Wellness
            No School

FALCON FLYERFALCON FLYER
JANUARYJANUARY

MRS. SMITHMRS. SMITH

REMINDERSREMINDERS

DON’T FORGETDON’T FORGET

CALENDARCALENDAR

I hope that you had a wonderful
holiday break.  We are excited to
be back learning together. 

We had so much fun during the
month of December. We started
a new tradition doing a rock,
paper, scissors contest.
Congrats to our winner from 3rd
grade: Vivian S. 

Huge thank you for your
donations of hats and gloves
and cereal boxes for our drives
during December! 

We are saying goodbye to Mrs. Morgan
who started after the break as the
principal at Ridgeview Elementary! We
are so excited for your new adventure
Mrs. Morgan! 

We would like to give a warm falcon
welcome to Mrs. Stacie Thompson, our
new assistant principal! 

Don’t forget your warm clothes for recess. Put names on hats, gloves, and
coats in case they get misplaced at school.   

Your child’s attendance
at school is crucial for
their success.  Please
make sure that they are
here on time and ready
to learn!!! 


